
SOLIDSTATE CONTROLS 
Quality Assurance 
875 Dearborn Drive, Columbus, OH 43085 U.S.A. 
Telephone: 614-846-7500; Direct: 614-410-6293 
E-mail: ethan.salsbury@ametek.com 

June 30; 2017 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

.\METEK 

RE: Request for Extension for Responses to Nonconformances Identified in NRC 
Inspection Report No. 99901427/2017-201 

Ametek Solid state Controls is requesting an extension of 10 business days for the 
deadline to respond to the Notices of Nonconformances in NRC Inspection Report No. 
99901427/2017-201. Due to recent resource availability and the upcoming holiday 
weekend, we are requesting this extension to enable sufficient involvement of the 
necessary personnel in the Nonconformance responses. This extension would allow the 
responses to be completed and submitted by July 191h, 2017. 

Please feel free to contact me with further questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Ethan Salsbury 
Quality Manager 
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